
   
 
  

May 14, 2024 
 

Eastbound from Japan, Korea, and China to the U.S. and Canada 

General Rate Increase – 05/15/2024 
     Canceled  
Swire Shipping is providing advance notice of a general rate increase effective May 
15, 2024, applicable to all Eastbound cargoes from Japan, Korea, and China to the 
U.S. and Canada. This change applies to all commodities moving under contracts 
and tariff rates and is based on the date of cargo receipt at B/L origin. 
 
Japan origins to all U.S. and Canadian Ports/Points  

Effective May 15, 2024: USD 
Local and IPI – all equipment types, designated by size only 
20’ 
40’ 
40HC’ 
20TK SOC 
Refrigerated & Special equipment 

 
$480  
$600 
$600 
$480 
$600 

 
Korea and China origins to all U.S. and Canadian Ports/Points  

Effective May 15, 2024: USD 
Local and IPI – all equipment types, designated by size only 
20’ 
40’ 
40HC’ 
20TK SOC 
Refrigerated & Special equipment 

 
$480  
$600 
$600 
$480 
$600 

 
EXCEPTION:  Service contracts starting in April, May or June of 2024 are not subject to the above General Rate 
Increase. 

 
Thank you for your support of Swire Shipping.  

  


